
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Falkirk Council’s Additional Support Needs team has worked alongside the leads for the ASN Parent 
Forum to arrange an information session targeted at parents of children with ASN in Falkirk’s schools 
and early learning centres. The purpose of this session is to equip parents with knowledge of the 
service, it’s processes and how it can support you and your child(ren).  
 
Details for the session are as follows: 
 

• Monday 30th October (6.30pm – 8pm) at Carrongrange High School 
 
The session will also be recorded to enable parents who are unable to attend in-person to watch 
online afterwards. 
 
If you have any enquiries about these sessions please contact: additionalsupport@falkirk.gov.uk  
 
We would also like to take the opportunity to promote the ASN Parent Forum who we have worked 
alongside in organising this session. The next meeting of the ASN Parent Forum will take place in 
January and more details about this will be shared soon. In the meantime, the ASN Parent Forum’s 
contact details are: asnforum@falkirk.npfs.org.uk 
 
Regards, 
Kerry Drinnan 
 
ASN Service Manager 
Children’s Services 
Falkirk Council 
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